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Connecticut BJ's Wholesale Club Solar Facilities and Aggregation Request 
Pursuant to RSA 362-F 
Request for Additional Information 

Dear Ms. Hamilton: 

On May 7,2010, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission) 
received an application from Conservation Services Group (CSG) requesting certification 
for the two Connecticut BJ's Wholesale Club photovoltaic facilities as Class II renewable 
energy sources pursuant to RSA 362-F, New Hampshire's Renewable Portfolio Standard 
law. CSG also seeks to aggregate these facilities under the title CT BJ's Aggregation. 
Staff has reviewed your application and has noted the following items that must be 
addressed before your application is considered complete: 

1.) Please provide the CT BJ's Aggregation's New England Power Pool Generation 
Information System Facility Code. 

2.) Please provide a copy of each facility's interconnection agreement. 

3.) Has the CT BJ's Aggregation been approved to receive renewable energy 
certificates under another state's renewable portfolio standard program? If yes, 
please provide support. 

These items must be received by the Commission to complete your application. 
Until such time as your application is complete, it will not be processed. If the requested 
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documentation is not provided within ten business days, your file will be closed without 
prejudice. Please refer to docket number DE 10-129 in all future correspondence with 
the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
My phone number is 603-271-2431 and my e-mail is maureen.reno@puc.nh.gov. 
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/71~ 
Maureen L. Reno 
Utility Analyst III 

cc: Suzanne Amidon 
Staff Attorney 
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